US-6/192nd St Interchange, Omaha

PUBLIC INFORMATION NEBRASKA
OPEN HOUSE MEETING Good Life. Great Journey.

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

The Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) will
hold a public information open house meeting regarding the
proposed improvements of the U.S. Highway 6 (US-6) and
192nd Street interchange.

Thursday, January 5th, 2023
4:00 PM - 6:00 p.m. CST

Lutheran Church of the Master
1200 N 181st Ct, Elkhorn, NE 68022

This project would modernize the existing interchange by
reconfiguring it to a Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI) with
new concrete, storm sewer, traffic signals, and lighting. This
meeting is being held to provide information regarding the
project, currently in the final design and ROW phase, and
receive the public's input. Design information will be displayed
and personnel from NDOT will be present to answer questions
and receive comments. A brief presentation will begin at

5:00 PM with an open house to follow.  All meeting
materials will be available online for those unable to

attend the January 5th meeting.

? s QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? PLEASE CON

Sarah Fisher, Public Involvement Specialist Tim Weander, NDOT District 2 Engineer
sarah.fisher@nebraska.gov | 402.479.3832 tim.weander@nebraska.gov | 402.595.2534
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Information regarding

the project will be made
available on the
NDOT website at
ndot.info/22721




